
Summer School Invitation 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite your child to our upcoming Summer School Program! This program will 

take place from June 15th to July 30th, 2023, at [School Name]. 

Our summer school offers a variety of engaging and enriching activities designed to help 

students explore new interests, reinforce their academic skills, and prepare for the upcoming 

school year. 

Program Highlights: 

• Interactive Learning Sessions 

• Arts and Crafts Workshops 

• Sports and Recreation Activities 

• Field Trips 

• Guest Speakers 

Please RSVP by May 30th, 2023, to ensure your child's spot. You can respond via email at 

[Email Address] or by calling our office at [Phone Number]. 

We look forward to an exciting summer filled with fun and learning! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


